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August 29, 2007 

Ms . Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
44512 th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re. WD2XDQ, File No. 0042-EX-RR-2007 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

James JR. Talbot 

	

AT&T Services, Inc. 
Senior Attorney 

	

1120 20 h̀ Street NW 
Washington, D.C . 20036 
Phone: 202-457-3050 
Fax: 202.457-307 
E-mail : jjtalbot@att .com 

AT&T Corp . ("AT&T") hereby responds to the comments filed on August 17, 2007 
by AFTRCC concerning the above-referenced AT&T application to renew experimental 
license WD2XDQ, which authorizes experimental testing activities using various 
frequencies, including the band 2385-2390 MHz. 1 

AFTRCC states that the band 2385-2390 MHz is designated exclusively for flight test 
telemetry and requests that the Commission exclude this band from this authorization . 
AT&T has no objection to the modification requested by AFTRCC. AT&T respectfully 
requests the Commission to grant the requested license renewal as modified in accordance 
with this request. 

Please contact the undersigned with any questions . 

Respectfully submitted, 

James J. R. Talbot 

Copy to : 

	

James Burtle, FCC 
William H. Keane, Counsel for AFTRCC 

Letter dated August 17, 2007 to Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary, FCC, from William K. Keane, 
Counsel for AFTRCC. 


